
To whom it may concern,
 
I would like to express a strongly concerned opinion over the new bill you are considering
 accepting.
How is it that the government want to keep the abuse thousands if not millions of animals
 suffering everyday a secret?!
Animal cruelty should not only be taken seriously, it should be punishable with stricter penalties
 and jail time.
 
There is nothing worse in this world than preying on a defenceless creature. Whether it’s for
 enjoyment, to make a buck or to satisfy your sadistic tendencies, it’s wrong and the people
 educating the public should not be penalised whilst the criminal gets away scotch free.
 
Take a good look at yourselves and stop thinking about the money.
 
 
Regards,
 
 
Casey
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